
 

 
 

 
 
 
    March, 2023 

 
Dear Roseau County 4-H Senior, 
 
Believe it or not, graduation is just around the corner. You are probably starting to make some 
plans for your future education. Deciding what school to attend (and how to pay for it) can be a 
challenge.  Here is where your years of 4-H involvement can pay off. 
 
Enclosed is information on the local 4-H Scholarship program. Roseau County high school 
seniors who are currently enrolled in 4-H are eligible to apply for a $250 scholarship. This 
scholarship will be presented at graduation ceremonies or award programs and is payable after 
successfully completing one semester of any type of higher education program. 
 
There will be up to four scholarships awarded. If awarded, the funds will be given to the 
individual directly and can be used for any expense for school or personal living.  
 
The committee selecting the recipients will base its selection on the requirements listed on the 
enclosed information sheet.  Please read this sheet carefully and take note of what is required. 
 
The completed application, reference letters, and written essay are all due in the UMN 
Extension - 4-H Office, Roseau County by April 15th. 
 
Good luck in your future! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sandi Weiland & Kelsey Berger 
Extension Educators, 4-H Youth Development 
Roseau County 4-H 


